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South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 29 of 2022 
 
 

Newport Dock Maximum Dock Water Draft Change 
 

Mariners, Shipping Agents and Customers are advised that following a recent dredging 
campaign the Maximum Newport Dock Water draft has increased to 10.3m with 
immediate effect. 
 
The above remains at all times subject to existing tidal parameters based on the 
predicted tide heights and advertised stemming allowances and also any existing and 
advertised individual and named berth maximum draft parameters that are already less 
than 10.3m Details are published in the Newport acceptance tables on the South Wales 
Ports website. 
 
Please contact Cardiff LPS if any clarification needed and in any case to obtain usual 
marine acceptance for larger vessels. 

 

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 15/08/2022. 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


